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March 23, 2018

Dear Music Parents,

The music department’s performance at the Civic Center in Syracuse originally scheduled for
Wednesday, May 23rd will need to be changed to the following Wednesday, May 30th. We
apologize for any inconvenience this date change might cause.

As you know, our students participate in many different events, both in and out of school.
While the original date was scheduled far in advance, a sectional sports event, out of our
control will oceur on the original date. This sectional will cause a significant conflict to students
involved in both, and we feel this can be best averted by changing the date to the following
week. We hope that this advance notice will minimize the number of conflicts for our students
and allow them the gpportunity to focus on celebrating the hard work they have done in their
respective music organizations.

On a different topic, I'd like to announce a new member of our High School music department.
Mr. Greg Wakeman begins April 2" and comes to us from the Homer Central School District
where he was an integral member of their music program. We are excited to have him come to
Cazenovia where he will teach Wind Ensemble, Concert Band and music lessons.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s music teacher or myself
anytime.

We appreciate your continued support for our music program, our district, and most
importantly, our students.

Sincerely,

= Cead

Peter Ciarelti
Principal




